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NEWSLETTER 23 NOVEMBER 2021

Dear Members

Bridge Club Opening
I was so sure we would be able to open on 
Wednesday 1 December but yesterday we were 
told that it would be FRIDAY 3 DECEMBER. 

All other information sent in the last newsletter 
will stand – the AGM, the fact that we will run all 
sessions apart from Wednesday evenings during 
December and we will extend all the rest of the 
sessions until 22 December to at least make up  
for a few that we have missed. 
Please confirm with your partners that they will be 
able to play with you.

AGM 2021
The AGM will be held at the clubrooms SUNDAY 
5 DECEMBER at 1.30pm. Following the AGM 
there will be tea, coffee and biscuits and some 
Bridge. No table money.

Erebus Charity Day
This will be held on SUNDAY 12 DECEMBER at 1pm, in remembrance of three club members lost 
in the Erebus crash. All proceeds go to Women’s Refuge.

Supervised Play
For all of you very patient graduates of our Beginners’ Lessons, Supervised Play will begin on 
TUESDAY 7 DECEMBER at 7.15pm. All members are welcome to attend. $5 table money.

Face Shields
I have found these Face Shields on TradeMe and I have bought 
some. They are great for those people who struggle with 
wearing the traditional masks and can be worn over glasses. 
They are $10 each. You can buy them on TradeMe yourselves 
or I am happy to buy some more if members would like me to. 
Just let us know by email and I will order them.

See you next week!

Kind regards,
Ilona West & NSBC Committee


